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Atchision Co. Missouri Road Work Planned for Thursday

The Missouri Department of Transportation has announced Atchison County Route C will close for
roadwork on Thursday, March 8 (weather permitting).

Area maintenance crews will be replacing a culvert on Route C at the north Route M junction. The
road will be closed from 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Motorists will need to choose an alternate route
during this time.



